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After-School Clubs 

These are the after school clubs 

that have started so far:  

 

Monday 

Music Theatre Group 

Up to 4.15pm 

 

Tuesday 

Football 

Up to 4.15pm 

 

Wednesday  

Multi-skills  

Up to 4.15pm 

 

Thursday 

Netball  

Up to 4.15pm 

 

Wraparound Care 

Breakfast Club from 7.45am. 

After School Club up to 5.30pm. 

If you wish your child to 

attend our Breakfast Club or 

After School Club, please book 

them on in advance via your 

Parentmail account. 

 

World Book Day  

This year we celebrated World 

Book Day in style. All the 

children looked fantastic in their 

animal costumes. The children 

enjoyed celebrating Mrs Hen’s 

Birthday by attending a tea 

party in the afternoon.  

 

 St John's CE Primary School 

Church Street 

Pemberton 

Wigan 

WN50DT 

Phone: 01942 222133 

Fax: 01942 215774 

E-mail: enquiries@admin.saintjohns.wigan.sch.uk 

www.saintjohns.wigan.sch.uk 

  

 

Little Lambs 

Little Lambs, our parent and 

child group is on Wednesday 

morning at 9.00am every week. 

It is available for 0-3 year olds. 

You do not need to book, but all 

children must be accompanied 

by an adult.  

 

 

    

School Photographs 

We have arranged for the 

photographer to visit school on 

Tuesday 19th March. Group 

photographs, including younger 

siblings who have not yet 

started school will also be 

taken this year. Please return 

your reply slip ASAP if you have 

not already done so. Thank you. 

 

 

      

Mothering Sunday Service 

Thank you to everyone who 

attended the Mothering Sunday 

Service in church last week. It 

was lovely to see such a good 

turn out. 

 

 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 1st March 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Arthur Basarabs 

Year 1 – Eden Wood 

Year 2 – Michael Festus 

Year 3 – Oskaras Sabalis  

Year 4 – Grace Marsh 

Year 5 – Blake Baggaley 

Year 6 – Dayana Shaw 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 8th March 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Austin Edge  

Year 1 – Darcy Dean 

Year 2 – Dylan Lang 

Year 3 – William Heyes 

Year 4 – Beatriz Souza 

Year 5 – Katelyn Bradburn 

Year 6 – Kathryn Trevor 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 15th March 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Helena Hall 

Year 1 – Isaac Howarth 

Year 2 – Jake Garvey 

Year 3 – Joanna Adeyemi 

Year 4 – Jaxon Welch 

Year 5 – Lilly-Mae Corless & 

Sophia Southby 

Year 6 – Stanley Molloy 

 

Christian Values 

This term we are looking at the 

value of Forgiveness. Our 

winners of the Christian Values 

award are: 

W/E 01.03.24 

Peter Assheton – Year 1 

Pixie Rocks-Ashurst – Year 6 

 

W/E 08.03.24 

Helena Hall – Reception 

Kataleya Petrova – Year 5 

 

15th March 2024 

 

 

W/E 15.03.24 

Daniel Scott – Year 2 

Harper Murphy – Year 4 

 

Swimming 

Swimming will continue for our 

Year 3 children until the end of 

the school year. The cost for 

swimming is £1.50 per week. 

Payment should be made via your 

Parentmail account. 

 

Easter Egg Competition 

We will be holding our annual 

Easter Egg Competition on 

Thursday 28th March. This is a 

competition that the children 

can do at home. To enter, we ask 

that each child creates a piece 

of artwork that uses a hard 

boiled egg or eggs. All creations 

must be brought to school on 

the morning of Thursday 28th 

March. 3 prizes will be awarded 

in each year group. 

Good Luck! 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast with the Easter 

Bunny 

All the children will take part in 

Breakfast with the Easter 

Bunny on Thursday 28th March. 

Please note that there will be no 

charge for this. 

 

 

         

 

 


